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Mr Ged Nash, TD  

Dail Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

  

10
th

 August 2022  

 

PQ 39780/22* To ask the Minister for Health further to Parliamentary Question No. 1043 of 2 

November 2021, when the HSE plans to develop a primary care centre at the site referred to in 

Ratoath, County Meath; if the plans are contained in the HSEs current capital programme; the 

overall cost and timeline for completion of the project; and if he will make a statement on the 

matter. -Ged Nash 

  

Dear Deputy Nash, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

HSE Capital and Estates are currently engaging with CHO 8 Primary Care Services on how best to 

deliver a Primary Care Centre in Ratoath.  

 

Once this engagement process has concluded the HSE will outline the next steps to progressing the 

delivery of a Primary Care Centre in Ratoath.    This project is not included in Capital Plan 2022.   

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

_____________________ 

Paul de Freine 

National Director,  

Capital & Estates 


